
NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF 
AUDIT 

(PUBLIC AUDIT (WALES) ACT 2004 
ACCOUNTS AND AUDIT (WALES) REGULATIONS 2014) 

 

FOR 
 

VAN COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
 

NOTICE is hereby given that the audit for year ended 31 March 2021 was completed 
on 

15TH March 2022 
 

and the accounts are now available for the inspection by local electors in accordance 
with Section 29 of the Public Audit ( Wales) Act 2004 

 
The requisite information as defined by Section 18 of the Accounts and Audit 

(Wales) Regulations 2014 is not displayed alongside this notice 
 

If the requisite information is not displayed alongside this notice, it is available for 
inspection by appointment. 

 
To arrange a viewing please contact the Clerk, Michelle Moore on 

Phone: 07387 885132   OR   Email clerk@vancc.co.uk 
Between 8am-12pm Monday-Thursday 

 

(Responsible Financial Officer)             17th March 2022 

 


